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Company Announcements Supervision   25th November 2011 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bond Street 
Sydney 
NSW 2000 
 
Attention: Companies Officer 
 
Regarding: Offer Period Extended - Replacement Prospectus dated 21st October 2011 
 
The Board of SVC Group Limited have decided to extend the offer period to 16th December in regards 
to its Replacement Prospectus dated 21st October 2011. 
 
Markets are currently experiencing high levels of volatility, regardless the offer has been well received 
by brokers in Sydney and Perth. The Board considers that the offer will ultimately be successful and 
that current market conditions are causing delay only in the finalisation of the Offer. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
Richard Pritchard 
Director 
SVC Group Limited 


